
 

FREE      
BACK-TO-SCHOOL 

HAIRCUT! 
For SPALC Members’ Children Ages 5 – 12 

 

SPALC is happy to announce that we have partnered with Cape Coral 

Technical College and Fort Myers Technical College (Cosmetology 

Program) to offer your children Back-To-School haircuts for FREE. 

Register here at: www.islandcoastfea.org/rsvp 

Appointments will start the week of July 26th –  August 13th  from 9:00 

a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Be sure to register on our link above before 

scheduling your appointment! Once your registered you will receive 

information on how to make an appointment.  

As always, thank you for being a valued member of SPALC! 

 

 

 

 

 


